
 

 

Chapel Update 

 
We continue to enjoy being a part of the village, so love opening our 
doors and welcoming people in. 
 
 
 
Wednesday Drop In - Les and Sandy Davis 
 
Every Wednesday the Chapel provides a welcoming space for villagers 
to enjoy refreshments in the Chapel, or in the warmer months the 
beautiful garden.  News has got out about this lovely space and we now 
often have strollers taking a break whilst enjoying the village 
surroundings. 
 
 
 
Lunches - Katy Morris 
 
Katy and her team of helpers use the Chapel twice a month to provide 
delicious lunches.   

Lyrics & Lunch is a charity which supports those who suffer with 
dementia and their carers. The soup lunch and music are always a hit! 
Meet ‘n’ Eat is at the start of the month and has become an important 
gathering for those who attend. At certain times of the year the hosts 
“bring the house down” by entertaining the guests with quizzes, sketches 
and fancy dressing! 
 
 
Retreats 
 
Because of the peaceful Chapel and beautiful garden it’s now becoming 
a place where leadership teams gather for their meetings and to have a 
time of reflection.  
 
 
 
 
God Bless you all. 


